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20th June 2012 
 
Dear Golfers Club NSW/ACT Member, 
 
Over the past few years Golf NSW has done a fine job in maintaining the Golfer’s Club 
NSW/ACT in NSW as an entry level membership to golf in Sydney.  After discussion 
between Golf NSW and Gordon Golf Club, Gordon Golf Club is now happy to take on the 
responsibility maintaining and hopefully expanding the program for the benefit of existing 
members and any new recruits which will come into the program.   
 
Gordon GC sees that it can improve the existing program in a number of ways including the 
expansion of the competition program to be held at two golf courses being North Turramurra 
and Gordon golf courses as well as the introduction of a number of 9 hole competitions both 
midweek and weekend at both courses. 
 
Given that the membership year finishes on 30th June 2012, Gordon GC would like to offer 
the following package for renewing members: 
- 12 months membership to a social golf membership of Gordon GC. 
- Official Golf Australia handicap for the full 12 months. 
- Organised competitions at North Turramurra and Gordon golf courses on Wednesday’s, 

Thursday’s, Saturday’s and Sunday’s. 
- A complementary dinner voucher for Gordon Golf Club Saturday night carvery which 

includes a glass of Robert Oatley Signature series wine. 
- A voucher for one free clinic lesson held at Gordon GC by Head Teaching Professional 

Michael Gannon. (Clinics will be held on a monthly basis ) 
- Cost for one years membership is $175 including GST. 

 
Gordon GC looks forward to you continuing your golfing experience and giving you more 
options and great flexibility to enjoy your golf. 
 
Should you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Justin Waring 
General Manager   


